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English Newsletter, No. 861, 28th August, 2018
Kibbutz Yizreel

Translated by Arnie, edited and typed by Rahel

Excerpts from “B’Yizreel” No. 1861
Welcome to the 11 chaverim of South African Habonim Dror, who will be with us for a period of six weeks - to work, learn and enjoy our kibbutz life.  They will be in Israel for one year, including studies in Jerusalem and working with children in Haifa.

Good wishes:
We wish all our friends good wishes for their Id-El-Adha (The Great Festival); the Moslem and Druze annual festival, also marking the journey to Mecca.
Memorial:
Kibbutz Yizreel and the Baran family remembers ANTON BARAN, who passed away 12 years ago.   His memorial will take place on 31st August.

Housing Committee:  (from Tamir Blass and the Committee)

The house of the late Benjy Skolnik is now undergoing renovations and will be passed on to Tammi Penn.

Reserve Fund:  (from Jeremy)

Jeremy will be on vacation from 6th September until 7th October.  Those chaverim wishing to withdraw money should do so by the end of the month; it will not be possible to withdraw money until Jeremy returns.

Those with urgent questions with regard to the Pension Fund should send WhatsAp or speak to Manny ph. 050 6799803.

Urgent problems regarding energy – contact Alon Reuven.

Contact Hedva for a meeting with Jeremy when he returns from overseas.

Clothes Exhibition:

MONDAY, 3RD SEPTEMBER, FROM 15.00 – 19.00, IN THE CLOTHING STORE.

Archives:

Patricia will be on vacation from 26th – 31st August.

Golden Ages:
· Drink a LEHAIM for the New Year!  
In the moadon, on Wednesday, 5th September, at 17.00.

Including a short programme by the teenagers – COFFEE, CAKE, AND A ROSH HASHANA GIFT.

All the over 60's invited.

· Thursday, 6th September at 8.30

A short trip after breakfast to the HATIKVA NEIGHBOURHOOD returning early afternoon.

The Seniors' Committee wishes all a good and healthy NEW YEAR.

Jenny, Philippa, Inbal, Yifat, Sigal, Rinat and Sima.

Security Committee:  (from Ranit Levi and the Committee, 5th August)
· …to meet eight times a year

· The Committee is to warn of various dangers, i.e. bumpers on our roads.

· The role of this Committee includes the dog problem on Yizreel – brought up by Yehoshua.

· Club cars:  Brent is the representative to deal with the situation.

· The Regional Council is dealing with the playground and the Stone Garden. 

· The weekly B'Yizreel should deal with safety measures and problems.
· There is a need to meet with Yaakov Levi (Security) next week.

Decided:

· Ranit to deal with changing certain signs on the kibbutz.

· Albert to deal with various branches re safety and security.

· Limon – a section in the B'Yizreel.

· Ranit is to meet with Yaakov Levi.

· Next meeting on 12th August, with Yaakov Levi.

Wind turbines in the Emek:

This week papers have been signed against erecting wind turbines in our valley.  Those who wish to read and sign, phone 052 4696802 with name and ID number.

English is Fun   -   with Rahel

ARAPROSDOKIANS continued:

 I used to be indecisive.  Now I'm not so sure.
A clear conscience is the sign of a bad memory.

Nostalgia isn't what it used to be.  Nor is there any future in it.
Change is inevitable, except from a vending machine.

Going to synagogue doesn't make you a Jew, any more than standing in your garage makes you a car.

Finally:  I'm supposed to respect my elders, but it's getting harder and harder for me to find one now.

And my personal favourite:

I AM NOT ARGUING WITH YOU, I AM EXPLAING WHY YOU ARE WRONG.
Life is not the way it's supposed to be.  It's the way it is!

The way we cope with it is what makes the difference.

Clever word play-r:

Someone out there must be DEADLY at Scrabble.

PRESBYTERIAN:  When you rearrange the letters: BEST IN PRAYER
ASTRONOMER:  MOON STARER

DESPERATION:  A ROPE ENDS IT

THE EYES:  THEY SEE








…….. more next week
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